
                           
 
             All things are possible if you believe Mark 9:23 

 
23rd April 2025 

Dear Applicant, 

Thank you for your interest in the position of Headteacher at Mottram Church of England Primary 

School. 

The Governing Body is very pleased that you are considering joining our happy and welcoming 

school and community. The children, staff and governors are very proud of our school and are 

looking for an outstanding individual who will lead the school forward as we take the next steps in 

our school’s journey. 

We believe that this is an exciting opportunity for a leader to work in an environment where 

everyone is valued and our Christian values are at the heart of every aspect of school life. 

The children at Mottram are a pleasure to be around and have a passion to learn. Mottram has a 

true family feel and is a special place where we always put children at the centre of anything we do. 

We cherish our children and appreciate their individuality. 

The Governors are looking to appoint someone who is a passionate, enthusiastic and inspirational 

leader who will bring a personal vision for further enriching our school. 

We enjoy strong and supportive links with our Parish and with our local cluster of Primary schools. 

We are in the process of converting to join Chester Diocesan Trust, so this is an exciting time for the 

school. Consultation with stakeholders has been undertaken from 22nd January 2025 until 14th 

February 2025. It is expected the proposal was approved at the Advisory Board on 20th February 

2025. 

Further information about the school can be found on our website but we warmly invite you to visit 

us, meet our fantastic children and staff and see for yourself what we can offer. If you would like to 

visit our school we will be hosting visits on Wednesday 30th April 2025 at 10am in the morning or 

Thursday 1st May at 4.00pm. Please email myself at kate.sanderson@mottram.tameside.sch.uk to 

make an appointment and I will be happy to show you round our beautiful school.  

We would like to thank you again for your interest in the post and look forward to receiving your 

application. 

 

 

Kate Sanderson 

Chair of Governors 
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